
Vartak Model School 
CIRCULAR 

VMS/2024/03/GEN/20             Dated : 04/07/2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

1. We would like to inform you that our school will be closed on Monday, August 5, 2024 due to 

an exam being conducted on the premises. Consequently, the second Saturday, August 10, 2024 

will be a working day, following the regular Monday timetable. 

 

2. Furthermore, school timings will be shortened to 11:50 AM on Tuesday, August 6, 

Wednesday, August 7, and Thursday, August 8, 2024 due to the same reason. We kindly request 

you to pick up your children promptly. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 
 
 
 
 
(Mrs Jonali Talukdar Sarmah) 
Principal 
Vartak Model School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


